
Issue: 14                      Friday 24 January 2020
Oxhill Road, Handsworth, Birmingham B21 8HH ● Tel: 0121 554 1825 ● www.sjw.bham.sch.uk ● enquiry@sjw.bham.sch.uk

Saint John Wall Catholic School
A Catholic School For All

Important Dates

● Year 8 and Year 10 Assessment Week
Monday 27 January to Friday 31 January

● Awards Evening
Thursday 13 February 2020 - 5pm to 6.30pm

● Half Term
Monday 17 February to Friday 21 February

● Year 11 Mock 2 Examinations
Tuesday 25 February to Wednesday 4 March

Weekly Information Bulletin
Mission Statement

‘To educate each and every unique child in our care to hear and respond to what God calls them to be’

Full newsletters will be published on:
      Friday 31 January 2020  Friday 28 February 2020  Friday 27 March 2020

Catholic Life
“Journey in the Kingdom Of God”

“But our bodies have many parts, and
God has put each part just where
he wants it. How strange a body
would be if it had only one part!”

              1 Corinthians 12: 18-19

Spring Term Theme: How is this school a family? Love your
neighbour as yourself.

Dear Lord,
Help me to see the best in everyone today and to approach
all things with a positive attitude. Remind me that we all
have gifts we can share with those around us. Amen

Fixtures/Trips

● Year 9 pupils to a Holocaust Memorial Day at the
Midlands Art Centre
Monday 27 January  - Return time: 3:10pm

● KS3 boys basketball v Holte (Away)
Monday 27 January - return time: 6pm

● Year 8 Netball vs Jewellery Quarter (Away)
Tuesday 28 January - finish time: 4:45pm

● Year 7 Retreat to Alton Castle
Wednesday 29 January to Friday 31 January - return
time: 3:30pm

● Soli House Retreat
Wednesday 25 March to Friday 27 March - return
time: 3:30pm

Word of the Week
Perspective

A particular way of considering something.

Overdue Library Books

There are significant  amount of pupils in all year groups who
have failed to return Library books. Library books are only
available on a 2 week loan.  May I urge parents to ask your
child(ren) if they have books at home to return them to school
ASAP. If they have lost the book(s) are charge of £3 is applied
per book.  Letters will also be sent home.

Parent Drop-in Meeting
Invitation

Tuesday 28 January 2020
Come and talk to our Learning Support Team

I am inviting parents/carers/guardians to meet with the
learning support team with any inquiries or worries that you
might have concerning your child/children.
You are welcome to drop in at any time between 2.30pm-
4:00pm on Tuesday in the school’s conservatory. The
conservatory is located just outside the main school entrance
so you do not need to enter the main school building.
I look forward to meeting you with my dedicated Learning
Support Team. These meetings will be held regularly so look
out for further information and dates in our weekly
information bulletin on the school website.

Mrs J Kaur (Lead Teaching Assistant)

Year 8 and Year 10 Assessment Week

Next week Year 8 and Year 10 will be sitting their
assessments.  Your child has been issued with examination
homework booklets for each subject which they should be
using to revise.  A  timetable of the examinations is published
on the reverse of this bulletin.

SJW Values

Compassionate and Loving
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